
Public Records Request – California Highway Patrol – January 6, 2025 

 

CPRA REQUEST 18 days ago 

R000164-010625 
The complete Administrative Record related to requests by Mark Baker and/or the Soft Lights 
Foundation for the CHP to investigate, analyze, and/or regulate supplemental LED and laser 
flashing lights on vehicles between January 1, 2022 and December 30, 2024. An ADA Request was 
submitted on June 19, 2023 to Commissioner Duryee. A petition to regulate ambulance lights and 
sirens was submitted on January 30, 2024 to Commissioner Duryee. A PETITION TO PROHIBIT 
SUPPLEMENTAL LED FLASHING LIGHTS ON MOTOR VEHICLES was submitted to Commissioner 
Duryee on August 12, 2024. This Administrative Record will be presented to the Court via a Petition 
for Writ of Administrative Mandate. Therefore, the response to this request must include all CHP 
internal documents and communications related to the decision making process that resulted in 
the CHP ignoring all petitions and requests by Mark Baker and/or the Soft Lights Foundation. 

Status : In Progress 

 

https://chpca.govqa.us/WEBAPP/_rs/(S(jtlva2s5gmy3fhznljah2upv))/RequestEdit.aspx?sSessionID=521294021:63865LNUMUUSQAPHXEVXJOHVNUBGDP&rid=15001

